Minority nursing
students eh%JbIe
for scholarships

The Alaska va&nl;ﬂm Career
ram is now see

h'ef:m will be given to full-time
minority jllmﬂl' and senior nursing
students. The scholarship will be
awarded on the basis of need and 1s
intended to be emental funding.
A total of $6,000 in funds will be
awarded this year, according to
Katherine Johnson, program director.

The deadline for filing applications
is Sept. 18, 1989.

Those who want applications may
contact Johnson at the Alaska Native
Health Career Program, ial Nurs-



